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We don't want to cause any inconvenience. If you do not wish to receive our news or plan to participate 
in the conference, please send an email to org@prip.by with the subject "unsubscribe". Thank you for 
your understanding! 

 
 

Camera-Ready, We’re All Steady! 
We’re happy to announce that another a truly important 
milestone (Camera-ready submission) in the conference 
preparation has been successfully completed! 
A friendly reminder: the PRIP 2025 Editorial Team does 
not perform deep proofreading. We focus on the scientific 
value of your work — it's what shapes the high standard of 
our conference. Thanks to your professionalism, PRIP is 
once again set to reaffirm its status as a benchmark 
scientific event on the international stage. 
Important: All conference proceedings will be published 
under the Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International 
License (CC BY 4.0). This means your papers will be printed 
“as-is”, without editorial changes, and will be freely 
accessible for distribution and citation – with proper 
attribution – significantly boosting their visibility and 
academic reach. 

 

 
Waiting for You with Glee – Just Pay 
the Fee! 
Please carefully review the instructions we’ve prepared for 
your convenience in both Russian and English. 

We kindly ask all participants to respect the deadlines and 
follow the rules outlined below. This is essential to ensure 
smooth organization of a high-level scientific event. 

 
 

 

 
Best regards, 
PRIP2025 Team 
📧📧 org@prip.by | 🌐🌐 https://prip.by/2025/ | 📩📩 @PRIPby 
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